
 

          
Did you know that our neighborhood has a Night Time Trick or Treat?  

This year, our 25th Annual “Spooktacular” is on Friday, October 26th – 7:30 pm to 8:30 pm 

Here is What you Need To Know:  

1. Each year designated blocks are selected as the treating home area. Promptly at 7:15pm security 

monitors put up barricades so that everyone is free to roam the area, crossing streets safely. To create 

this safe environment, we enlist volunteer help: teen and adult neighbors, community liaisons and 

Explorers. 

2. This event is for neighborhood children and grandchildren under the age of 13 only. Teens in 

costume are welcome to help in monitoring streets. All children must be accompanied by an adult at 

registration and the night of trick-or-treating.  

3. All children must be registered to participate and families are asked  to contribute $1 per registered 

child and a bag of candy (200 pieces or more ). If more than 4 children are registered, families are 

asked to contribute 2 bags of candy. Registered children will receive a special trick or treat bag which 

identifies children as being  registered. Families are notified at registration time of the treating area.  

Registration Dates and times TBA: 

4. Neighbors in the designated treating area are asked to be host trick or treat homes, decorating 

as desired, and are provided candy by the MDNA for distribution. Hosting homes can supplement 

candy if possible.  

Volunteers are needed to make this a great event, so please Contact Terri Bartlett at: 

terribartlett007@gmail.com or 414-377-2645 to offer your help. Please leave a message so she 

can return your call. Volunteer opportunities include: Registration/ Decorated trick or treat cars, 

passing out Halloween notices,  Candy sorting and distribution and more. 

Our Night time Trick or Treating is always fun, as neighbors often come out in force, in costumes and in 

the spirit of making this a memorable experience for all.  
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